
2nd Grade Entrance Requirement

Dear 1st grade parents:

As your child’s 1st grade year comes to an end, we would like to remind you that the State of Illinois
requires that all 2nd grade students have a dental examination. Attached please find the State of Illinois Dental
Form. Forms should be turned in to your child’s school as soon as they are complete or by the start of next
school year. If you have any questions please feel free to contact your school nurse.
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